
Subject: Re: Photo for "Westchester Landscape Entry" Ground Breaking
From: Richard Lee <richard.lee@lacity.org>
Date: 03/26/2013 09:52 AM
To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
CC: Grace Ramos <grace.ramos@lacity.org>, jruhlen916@aol.com

Thanks Mr. Duckworth.  I will forward this photo to our graphics Department.  

Richard Lee 

On Thu, Mar 21, 2013 at 2:14 PM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

I think the photo you are looking for is attached.  As I can assist further, please
let me know. 

BTW, please confirm your receipt of this email and photo. 

--
Richard E. Lee
Principal Public Relations Representative
City of Los Angeles
Department of Public Works
Public Affairs Office
(213) 978-0324
(213) 761-3457
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